Dear AG Letitia James,

I would like echo Ila Gupta's very well reasoned plea for less densely focussed opioid treatment in Central Harlem. I live with my partner and four year old son in a ground floor apartment between Lenox and Mount Morris Park West. I can truly say that the situation is dire. What's happening here is not just physically and psychologically dangerous for my child, it is unhealthy for the patients who come to our neighborhood from all over NYC. A change needs to be made.

Thank you,

Will Clark